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August 25, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, Educators, and Students of the Lexington Public Schools Community, 

 

Right on cue, the August weather has turned and a crispness fills the air, providing us with a reminder that a new school 

year is upon us.  I write today to share an update on recent developments regarding Lexington Public Schools’ 

Homework Policy.   

 

On June 29th, members of the Lexington School Committee approved a new homework policy to be implemented in the 
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Lexington Public Schools embraces a growth mindset and commitment to continuous improvement.  It is my honor to 

continue to work with you this year as we strive to provide an even stronger foundation for our young people to become 

engaged, curious, successful adults. 


